
Milverton News  

Friday October 5th 2018 

Diary Dates 

Tues 16th Oct  Y3/4 Maple Iron Age Trip  

Wed 17th Oct  Y5/6 Space Centre Trip  

Wed 17th Oct  Y1/2 Brandon Marsh Trip  

Fri 19th Oct  Y2 Family Lunch  

Tue 23rd Oct  Harvest Festival @St Marks 

Fri 26th Oct  School Closed Teacher Day  

29th Oct ñ2nd Nov  Half Term  

Fri 9th Nov Class assembly Elm  

Mon 12th Nov  Marle Hall  

Fri 16th Nov Marle Hall return  

Thur 22nd Nov  EYFS Oskar's Amazing  

  Adventure  

Fri 23rd Nov Y3 Family Lunch  

Fri 30th Nov Class assembly Pear  

Mon 3rd Dec  Parent Forum @3.30pm  

Wed 5th Dec  Y1/2 Wilde Creatures  

Fri 7th Dec  Y4 Family Lunch  

Wed 12th Dec Y3/4/5/6 Wizard of Oz  

Fri 14th Dec  Class Assembly Ash  

Wed 19th Dec  Christmas Jumper Day  

Wed 19th Dec  Christmas Lunch  

Fri 21st Dec  Term Ends 
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Coming up next week 

Monday  Marle Hall Parents meet 6pm  

Tuesday  Forest Schools Cherry Class  

  Y3/4 Elm Class Iron  Age Trip  

Wednesday  Poetry Day  

  Swimming Year 6  

  Infants agility Y1/2  

Thursday FOMPS meeting 3.30  

Friday   Celebration Assembly  

  Y3/4 Pine Class Iron Age Trip  

FOMPS meeting Thursday 11th Oct  
Our Friends Of Milverton Primary School group, the FOMPS, are 

having their first meeting of the year on Thursday 11th at 3.30pm, in 

Pear classroom (up the small set of steps off the main playground). If 

parents could gather at the bottom of the steps at the end of the 

day, they will be invited in once the children have  been collected.  

We will put on some cartoons, ipads and have some paper and 

pens available in the adjacent Elm classroom for children to be 

occupied during the meeting. We will arrange for a member of staff 

to be with the children during this time.  

 

All parents and Carers are FOMPS and will be welcome at the 

meeting; we hope you will be able to join us and help support the 

wide variety of Jobs the FOMPS do around the school. If you are 

unable to attend the meeting but would be happy to help with 

specific events, please contact the FOMPS and pass your contact 

details to them. FOMPS@outlook.com  

 

We hope to see you there!  

Autumn Walk  

EYFS enjoyed a blustery Autumn walk this week. We have been 

thinking about the signs of Autumn and we went for a walk to see 

what Autumn treasures we could find. We have been turning what 

we found into beautiful art work. Can you see what we made? 

Thank you to the kind volunteers who came to join us!  

Marle Hall meeting for Parents  

Monday 8th October 6pm  
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Safeguarding  

Hazel   

Willow    

Cherry   George  

Apple   Alex  

Pear   Katie  

Elm  Harry 

Pine  Harry 

Maple   Lucas 

Chestnut     Arun  

Oak   Joe  

Ash  Izzy 
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Congratulations to our ôStar Learnersõ this week 

Just a reminder that we do not teach children about stranger danger anymore, we teach them to be stranger 

aware. This is because in an emergency situation you may need the help of a stranger. So we discuss examples 

like if you were lost on a shopping trip and could not find your parents you may approach a person like a police 

officer or a staff member in a shop you have been in to ask for help.  

 

We also talk about early warning signs: the feelings you get in a situation when things donõt feel ôrightõ. Knowing 

what to do when you get early warning signs i.e. Speak to a friend and then a trusted adult about what gave 

you the early warning signs, are strategies we use to keep children safe. Talking about these issues before they 

arise is a good conversation to have with your child.  

 

Learner of the month  

Izzie G 

Team Challenge - Year One  

Last Monday, our enthusiastic children from Cherry Class took part in a Team Challenge event at 

Campion School. The super athletes took part in groups of ten in obstacle, running and balancing 

races against six other schools in the area. Not only were one of our teams given the title of ôBest 

Sports Teamõ for their positive and supportive attitudes, but the very prestigious award of 

ô The Most Unusual Way To Carry A Beanbag On Your Headõ award! 

 

Congratulations to Team Cherry!  

  

Sports Performer of the month  

Sam B 

Making a difference award  

Sihan  



Friday October 5th 2018 

Notices  

 

We at Leamington Old Town Ltd are 

holding a Christmas Fayre on Sunday 9th 

December, 10am - 4pm at The Band 

Factory, Althorpe Street, Leamington 

Spa.  

 

There will be a children's workshop for 

making decorations and also Santa 

himself will be there in his Grotto!  

 

There will be craft and gift stalls for the 

parents too, plus a Christmas raffle and 

a 'Name the Gingerbread Man' 

competition....  


